Opening Announcement for Graduate School at
the Department of Electronics and Computer Engineering,
Hanyang University in Seoul, Korea 
Research assistantship is available at the Department of Electronics and Computer Engineering, Hanyang University in Seoul, Republic of Korea. Hanyang University has one of the best information technology engineering programs in Korea. The Department has participated in Brain Korea 21 (BK21) Program funded by the Ministry of Education and Human Resources Development of the Korean government.
Applicants (who can work for information technology engineering or related subjects) must have B. S. degree in any engineering or science principles (electrical or electronics engineering or computer engineering preferable). The following minimum proof of English proficiency is required. 
1. TOEIC 850
2. TOEFL(IBT) 92
The scholarship includes the full waiver of Tuition, monthly stipends of 400,000 Korea won for a master student, medical insurance, and expense for housing. Additional forms of supports may be available depending on the capability of applicant as well as the laboratory that he/she is applying to.
If interested, please send the attached application form to an administrator (China Shanghai: Miss. Jin GuiHua, ghjin@hanyangdaxue.com, Tel: 86-21-5169-7003) through email. The application form is also available upon request to Miss. Jin Guihua via email. 

Please feel free to contact Mr. Kim for further questions. We are looking forward to your application.

Prof. Whoi-Yul Kim, wykim@hanyang.ac.kr, http://vision.hanyang.ac.kr
Dept. Electronics and Computer Engineering, Hanyang University
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